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Report of the Inter-Departmental Group (IDG) on internationalisation of INR 
 

     The Reserve Bank of India today placed on its website the report of Inter-
Departmental Group (IDG).  
 
     The report and its recommendations reflect the views of the IDG and do not in any 
way reflect the official position of the Reserve Bank of India. The recommendations of the 
report will be examined for implementation.   
 
     An Inter-Departmental Group (IDG) of the Reserve Bank of India (RBI) was formed to 
examine the internationalisation of INR. The objective of the IDG was to review the extant 
position of INR as an international currency and to frame a road map for the 
internationalisation of INR. The IDG has since submitted its report containing its final set 
of recommendations.  
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